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hi there,

I read with interest the discussion paper prepared by NCA regarding potential sea plane
flights on Lake Burley Griffin.

My initial response is to say YES.

I believe that availability of additional means of transport - which will be a direct
connection between the heart of Canberra and Sydney, will benefit our city. It will
promote tourism and be good for business community as well. Unfortunately, the image
of Canberra is of a boring place. Sea plane availability will tie in with the ongoing re-
development of Northbourne Avenue and City to the Lake project.

I would suggest that the top 3 things NCA should be considering are:
Safety of the plane and the flying conditions
Noise Level

Impact on existing users of the lake, like rowing teams, boats

regards,
Dr Tarun Jain





